
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City of Fairhope 
Addendum II 

for 
Bid No. 013-22 – Nix Center Commercial Glass Replacement 

 
 

This Addendum II will act as a point of clarification as to the tint of glass for these windows. Please see the drawing 
below.  
 

  
 
As stated in the bid, “If any damage to the structure/building is discovered during the installations, contractor is to 
stop work to allow the City to make suitable repairs”. If this work extends longer than the expected 28 calendar 
days, the City will work with the vendor and allow progress payments based on work completed.  
 
This bid will be opened at 555 South Section Street, Fairhope, AL 36532, at 2:00 P.M. on Thursday, February 3, 
2022. Please remember to acknowledge this Addendum II on your bid response form. 

 
 
 

 
 

 


